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SPORTING ARMS AND AMMUNITION MANUFACTURERS' INSTITUTE, INC. 
POST OFFICE BOX 218 WALLINGFORD. CONNECTICUT 06492 

March 7, 1985 

TO: Members, Fireazms Section - Technical Committee 

RE: Drop and Jar-Off Tests 

Gentlemen: 

12031 265-3232 

H. L Hamsiton • .h. 
Execuove Oreaar 

Donald Glegoiy 
All!. s.o--y.r-

Palll c. Esdlricll r..,.,...,..._ 

on February 27 I received a call from Mark Hwnphreville of the U.S. 
customs service in Georgia. Mr. Humphreville informed me that he is 
currently preparing a purchase standard for 357 Magnum revolvers for 
the U.S. Customs Service. ll'his purchase standard is being devel.oped 
with the cooperation of his office and Mr. Ron Elbe of Rock Island, 
Illinois. 

t their current plan is that the firearm will be 
feet onto concre without firing a primed empty 

case, and with e irearm s ill in workable condition after the drop. 
The Customs Service has not ruled out the use of steel plate (boat 
decks), but at this point in time, still considers concrete as their 
major test surface. Their concern apparently stems from practical 
experience of officers climbing ladders aboard ship and accidentally 
dropping a firearm. 

SAAMI does not have a draft of their proposed standard, but I am in 
hopes of obtaining a copy be£ore it is approved and circulated. 

Sincerely, 

~(!!~~ 
Paul c. Eschrich 
Technical Advisor 

/pd 

CONFIDENTIAL-SUBJECT TO PROTECTIVE ORDER 
KINZER V. REMINGTON 

R2516908 


